
 

 

 

 

 

 

ABN: 45 926 675 900 
 

 

Head Office 

273 High St 

Preston, Victoria 3072. 
PO Box 52 

Preston, Victoria 3072. 

DX 97208 Preston 

Phone: 03 9418 5999 

(24 Hrs) 

Fax: 03 9418 5900 

Free Call: 1800 064 865 

Email:vals@vals.org.au 

 

Bairnsdale  Office 

Shop 13 Riviera 

Place 80 Main Street 

Bairnsdale, Victoria 3875. 

PO Box 1060 

Bairnsdale, Victoria 3875. 

 
Ballarat Office 

403 Main Street 

Ballarat, Victoria 3350. 

PO Box 516 

Ballarat, Victoria 3353 

 
Mildura Office 

1/71 Pine Avenue 

Mildura, Victoria, 3500. 

PO Box 10354 

Mildura, Victoria 3502. 

 
Morwell Office 

20 George Street 

Morwell, Victoria 3840.  

 
Shepparton Office 

Unit 3,262 Maude Street 

Shepparton, Victoria 3630. 

PO Box 1983 

Shepparton, Victoria 3630. 

 
Swan Hill Office 

139A Campbell Street 

Swan Hill, Victoria 3585. 

PO Box 1319 

Swan Hill, Victoria 3585.  
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SEAAJSL (VALS) 2019 AGM 

Communique 
 

Released: Tuesday 14th January 2020. 

 

On Friday the 20th of December 2019 the inaugural Annual General Meeting of the 

South Eastern Australian Aboriginal Justice Services Limited (trading as the 

Victorian Aboriginal Legal Service) was held. 

 

 

The agenda included annual reports and financial reports for the years 2017-2018 

and 2018-2019. Reports where received and passed by our membership in 

attendance at the meeting. 

 

 

During the meeting, new company logos for the South Eastern Australian Aboriginal 

Justice Services Limited business and the Victorian Aboriginal Legal Service were 

endorsed. These logos were well received by the attendees and it was noted that 

in the upcoming year, SEAAJSL / VALS will be rolling out the logos in our 

publications and branding as we enter a new stage of VALS growth. 

 

 

A key agenda item of the day was the election of Directors to the 2020 Board of 

Directors for the company. Nominations were received for the below community 

members and they were duly elected: 

 

• Desmond Morgan 

• Amanda Dunstall 

• Eddie Cubillo 

• Pam Aplin 

• Sue-Anne Hunter 

 

The Board of Directors will meet in first quarter of 2020 and undertake an internal 

election process for the office bearer positions. The outcome of this process will 

be communicated to members and the community after the first meeting through 

a further communique. 
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